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Long Range Planning Advisory Committee
(LPAC+)

Group 1 + 2 Subcommittee Meeting

Monday, November 28, 6:00 PM

Superintendent's Office Conference Room,
51 Woodyville Road, Falmouth

The public is welcome to attend

Agenda

1. Discussion between representatives from the
two subcommittees and School Department
staff of Comprehensive Plan Survey Results and
the following Comprehensive Plan topics:

a. population and demographics,
b. fiscal capacity,

c. Town facilities,

d. other, as applicable.

Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at 781-5253 ext. 5340 or
tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us if you would like more information or would like to be added to the

committee’s distribution list. Thank you.
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